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Memorandum 

To: NMCWD Board of Managers 
From: Matt Kumka and Janna Kieffer 
Subject: Edina Streambank Stabilization Project, Phase 2- Final Pay Application 
Date: November 10, 2021 
c: Randy Anhorn, District Administrator 

The Edina Streambank Stabilization Project, Phase 2 has been completed. Enclosed is the Application for 
Payment #8 from Sunram Construction Company for work completed through 10/1/21. The pay request is 
for $18,876.98 which includes $6,750.00 for the completion of the 2-year warranty period for vegetation 
establishment and $12,126.98 for the remaining retainage being held for the project. Barr has reviewed the 
application for payment, confirmed that the work for which payment is requested has been performed, 
believes to the best of our knowledge that the work has been performed in accordance with the terms of 
the contract with the Nine Mile Creek Watershed District, and is recommending approval of the pay request. 

This is the final pay application for this project. As shown in the pay application request, the total work 
completed is $496,299.70, which is higher than the current contract amount of $491,829.50. The 
difference in cost between the total work completed and current contract amount reflects some 
differences in quantities needed during construction for several bid items in comparison with the bid 
quantities originally estimated during project design. The differences in quantities can be seen in the 
attached pay application table. 
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